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The National Cotton Council has scheduled the following farm bill meetings to provide
our members with information on the provisions of the new law. The meetings are also
open to all producers, cotton industry firms and agri-businesses. Please make plans to
attend one of these important meetings:

(All Times Local)

North Carolina

Fayetteville — March 18, 9:00 a.m.
DoubleTree Hotel — Garden Room, 1965 Cedar Creek Road

Greenville — March 17, 3:00 p.m.
Hilton Hotel — Carolina Ballroom A, 207 SW Greenville Boulevard

South Carolina

Florence — March 18, 3:00 p.m.
Pee Dee Research Center, 2200 Pocket Road

St. Matthews — March 19, 9:00 a.m.
Tri-County Electric Cooperative, 6473 Old State Road

Virginia
Franklin — March 17, 9:00 a.m.

PDCCC Work Force Development Center — Technology Theater
100 North College Drive

Co-Sponsored By: North Carolina Cotton Producers
South Carolina Cotton Board
Southeastern Cotton Ginners
Southern Cotton Growers
Virginia Cotton Board
Virginia Cotton Growers



